
July Social by Karl Venable 

There will be no social in 
July.  We usually forego a 
social in August, but we will 
be skipping July this time 
and hope to have a social 
planned for August instead.  
Details will be in forthcom-
ing issue of newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

Hello Cypermort yacht club!  

 I hope you all had an enjoy-
able 4th of July.  It’s hard to 
believe that more than half 
of the year has already gone 
by.  There is still plenty of 
time for boating activities,  
but just keep in mind that it 
is hot out there and it is im-
portant to keep properly 
hydrated.  

Our Junior sailing program 
will be in full swing from 
July the 19th thru the 21st.  
Please contact Butch Leger 
for details. 

As everyone knows Hurri-
cane Season started June 1st, 
and won’t end until Novem-
ber.  All members with boats 
at the club, both in water 
and dry storage, need to 
have plans in place in case of 
a storm.  If you haven’t given 
Hurricane Preparation any 
forethought, then now is the 

time to start.  Remember, in 
the event the club is in the 
cone of predicted landfall of 
a named storm, all dry stor-
age boats have to be moved 
from the premises, while  all 
in water boats will need to 
be either moved to your fa-
vorite hurricane hole, or 
properly tied and secured. 

As soon as the fall season 
rounds the corner we will be 
having a work day to spruce 
up things around the club! 

PLEASE, I encourage you all 
to get out and enjoy the club 
and bring as many friends as 
you want. Remember you’re 
more than welcome to use 
the facility for parties and 
such with the understanding 
of the rules. 

I welcome any comments or 
suggestions that would help 
benefit the club and/or our 
membership. 

From the Commodore by John Roddy 
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The Pointer 

Upcoming 
Events 

• There will be 
no  social in 
July. 

• Junior Sunfish 
Sailing Camp, 
July 19, 20 & 
21,  2013. 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



Junior Sunfish Program by Butch Leger 

screen, bug spray, hat, 
towel, change of clothes and 
anything else they would 
prefer to eat or drink.  CYC 
will tend to feeding the jun-
iors lunch, in addition to 
having water, soft drinks 
and snacks available during 
breaks.  We expect to finish 
no later than 3:00 pm on 
Sunday, July 21, 2013.  

We are still in need of volun-
teers to help us put on this 
invaluable program.   Any-
one who can assist with 

CYC  will co-host with Butch 
Nolan the Summer Junior 
Sunfish Day Camp sched-
uled for July  19, 20 & 21, 
2013.  Pre-registration is 
still open to children and 
grandchildren of members 
ages 8 to 14.  Space will be 
limited, so if you want your 
junior to participate, do not 
delay in contacting me.  The 
program will begin at the 
clubhouse on Friday morn-
ing, July 19, 2013,  at 9:30 
A.M. Juniors should bring 
their own life jacket, sun-

 meal preparation, on the 
water coaching or with a 
chase boat on any of the 
above dates, please contact 
me at 337 278-9554, or you 
can   simply respond to this 
e-mail.  We are hoping to 
make this as successful a 
camp as we have had in the 
past, but we can only accom-
plish that with your contin-
ued help and assistance.   Do 
consider volunteering to 
help our juniors learn the 
lifetime sport of sailing.      

Racing News by  Mark Milam  
 

Mark your calendars now for 
the 2nd and 4th Saturdays of 
September, October and the 
beginning of November so 
we can take up where we left 
off in May.  Come join in the 
fun! You won’t regret it. 

There will be no organized 
racing this July or August.  
Racing will resume with the 
Daily Iberian Cup race No. 1 
of the fall series scheduled 
for September 14, 2013.  We 
will continue with the same 
format of a single fleet and 
want to remind everyone, 
especially any new members, 
that a PHRF certificate is 

needed in order to establish 
your racing handicap.  You 
can download the PHRF 
application form by going to 
www.gya.org.  If anyone 
needs assistance in securing 
a rating, do not hesitate to 
contact me.    

We are hoping that you will 
join us in racing this fall. 

Once again, you can address 
any questions you may have 
about your membership, 
membership card, access 
key, etc., by contacting me at 
the following email address: 

john.conner@lusfiber.net    

The current membership in 
good standing is 119. 

If anyone has a change in their 
email address, please send it 
to me to update so you can 
continue to receive newslet-
ters and notices.   

Membership News by John Conner 
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BOAT FOR SALE: 

J B II” 1979 Pear-

son 26 sailboat 

with outboard, 

sails, etc.  Com-

petitive club racer. 

$4,500.00 or best 

offer. For more 

information call 

John Conner at 

337-349-5952 or 

337-981-4959. 

 

1965 Pearson En-

sign (22’ 6” Hull # 

543) Draws 3’. 

Comes with vari-

ous sails and out-

board motor. No 

trailer. Sound boat, 

ready to sail.  

Great entry level 

boat for a young 

family. Best day 

sailor ever made. 

Asking $4,000.00 

Contact Jady Re-

gard, #337-365-

4136. 

 



House and Grounds by Dan Snow 

everything has been turned 

off, except the upstairs air 

conditioner. (just turn up the 

thermostat)      

If you notice any house and 

ground or maintenance issues 

that need to be addressed, 

please contact one of the 

board members or simply re-

spond to this email. 

 REMEMBER TO ABIDE BY 

THE 10 MPH SPEED LIMIT 

WHEN DRIVING IN THE 

MARINA.  ALSO, BE SURE 

TO INFORM YOUR GUESTS 

OF THE SPEED LIMIT. 

 

 

 

As soon as the weather cools a 
bit, we will schedule a work 
party to address some of the 
maintenance issues remaining 
on our list. So, if you appreci-
ate our club and its facilities,  
then please come out to the 
work parties, pitch in and  help 
us to keep the club and facili-
ties looking ship shape.   After 
all, this is your club. 

Thanks to the membership for 

your cooperation with the 

drinks in the refrigerator.   

Again, please lock the ramp 

behind you and make sure that 

when you are the last to leave 

the clubhouse,  to take a min-

ute or two to make sure every-

thing is locked up and that 

P.O. Box 11407 
New Iberia, LA  70562 

CYC Hotline: 337-261-0136 
E-mail: Butch@cypremort.com 
 

Founded 1968……………….Vermilion Bay. 

 


